
What questions or comments do you have as we move this project forward?

Concerned about 
additional traffic noise 

from 440 Pkwy if more of 
the trees and bushes are 
removed or cleared and 
not replaced. Privacy is 

another concern. Overall 
we are supportive and 

think this is a great idea.

Crossing at Craig 
Ave would be a better 

if moved south to 
intersection of Battlefield 

and Craig.


